
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 

Happy Half Term! 

What a fabulously busy half term it has been!  It has been 

lovely to share the successes of this first half at this week’s 

parents consultations so thank you for your continued 

support.  A huge well done to all of our pupils for working 

so hard and thank you to the staff for their continued hard 

work.  We hope you all have a lovely half term and we look 

forward to seeing everyone on Monday 30th October.   

 

Pumpkins of Peace, Prayer and Praise 

Thank you to everyone who brought in such wonderful 

pumpkins!  Mrs Pulle, Mrs Peach and Ethos Council were 

amazed by the standard!  It was so lovely to have our 

worship lit by such messages of peace, praise and prayer.   

 

Football 

A huge well done to our Y4 football team for an excellent 

performance on Monday.  They all worked tirelessly and it 

was fantastic to see such teamwork, leadership and care 

as well as some cracking goals! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Waterways Museum 

Year 3 had a fabulous day at the National Waterways 

Museum on Wednesday.  A number of staff and visitors 

commented on the children’s excellent behaviour so very 

well done Y3! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Luck Mrs Knot and Welcome Back Mrs Lindersen 

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Lindersen from 

maternity leave, but sadly this means we are saying 

goodbye to Mrs Knott today who has worked alongside 

Mrs Pulle for the last year teaching Y1. We are very lucky 

to have had Mrs Knott as a member of our team and we 

wish her well in her new position. 
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Pupil Worship 

On Thursday the Worship Team held their first worship of 

the year. They talked about what respect means to them 

and acted out some things that might happen on the 

playground. Children then had to vote for how they 

thought they should respond. 

 

Smart Watches 

As part of our safeguarding procedures, smart watches are 

not allowed in school. Please could we ask that children 

leave smart watches at home during the school day. 

 

Elfridges 

Thank you for all of the lovely donations for our favourite 

present room, Elfrdiges!  Santa’s elves will have lots of 

wonderful gifts to choose from. 

 

Admissions 

A quick reminder that the deadline for secondary 

admissions is the end of this month. 

 

 

Mini Medics 

Well done to Year 6 who have completed their Mini 

Medics sessions with Mr Aspinall.   

“We have enjoyed all of the inspirational support and we 

totally recommend it for cheering your day up, putting sad 

thoughts away and boosting your confidence.” 
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School Council News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As School Council, we have been reviewing playtimes and lunchtimes and we believe that these 

could be improved so that everyone is active, engaged and social.  We would like to develop       

different areas to play in (similar to what we have in Reception!).  We would be very grateful for 

any of the following donations.   

Thank you 

School Council 

Small World 

Dinosaurs 

Cars 

People/figures 

Zoo animals 

Farm Animals 

Cable reels 

Creative 

Musical instruments 

Bluetooth speaker 

Chalks 

Role Play 

Dressing up costumes 

Dolls, pushchairs 

Tools 

Toy animals 

Loose Parts 

Bread trays 

Crates 

Guttering 

Planks of wood 

Tarpaulin 

Pegs 
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PTA Updates 

Thank you to everyone who came to our PTA meeting on 

Tuesday.  It was lovely to start planning two of our 

favourite events! 

There will be fairground rides, a BBQ, hot drinks, baked 

goods and a glow stall.  If you are able to help on any of 

these stalls, please let your class representative know. 

The PTA would welcome donations 

of cakes and baked goods to sell at 

the event.  Please bring them into 

school on Thursday 2nd November 

and a quick reminder that we are a 

nut free site. 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to hosting our Christmas Fair and 

welcoming Father Christmas himself to Brereton! 

Our favourite stalls will be run by… 

Reception - Craft/decorations 

Y1 - Mince pies and hot drink 

Y2 - Door 

Y3 - Elfridges 

Y4 - Chocolate Tombola 

Y5 - Bottle Tombola 

Y6 - Bar 

If you are able to help on your year group stall, please let 

your class rep know.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you donate a raffle prize?  If so, please 

let school or the PTA know. 

Family ticket (2 x adults and children) £15 

Adult Ticket £5 

Child Ticket £3 

Tickets will be available on Parent Pay.  We have a limited 

number of tickets.  All children must be accompanied by 

and adult. 

Friday 24th November 6-8pm 

Non-Uniform Days! 

Friday 17th November  

Donations for the Bottle and Chocolate 

Tombola.   

EYFS and KS1 = chocolate      

 KS2 = bottles 
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Dates 

Monday 20th October - Return to school 

2nd/3rd November - individual photos 

Thursday 2nd November - PTA Fireworks 

Friday 24th November - Christmas Fair 

Monday 27th November Winter Music Concert 

Friday 1st December - Reception Nativity 9:30am 

Wednesday 6th December - KS1 Nativity 2pm and 6pm 

Tuesday 12th December - Whole school trip to the New 

Vic 

Thursday 14th December - Y2 Victorian day 

Friday 15th December - KS2 carol service 2pm 

Wednesday 20th December - last day of term 

Monday 8th January - Return to school 

WB 19th February - Half term 

Friday 8th March - EYFS/KS1 Mothering Sunday service  

20th-22nd March Y5 at Conway 

25th-28th March Y6 at Pensarn 

Thursday 28th March - Last day of term 

Monday 15th April - Return to school 

Tuesday 23rd April - Y2 at Nantwich Museum 

1st-3rd May - Y4 at York 

Monday 6th May—Bank Holiday 

Friday 10th May - Class photos 

WB 13th May - KS2 SATS 

WB 27th May - Half Term 

Tuesday 4th June - Return to school 

WB 3rd June and 10th June - Y4 Multiplication Check 

WB 10th June - Y1 Phonics Screening 

Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd July - Y6 transition days 

at HCCS 

4th-5th July - Y2 at Tattenhall 

Saturday 6th July - Garden Party 

Monday 15th July - Sports Day (AM) 

Monday 15th July - Y6 Leaver’s Service 2pm 

Friday 19th July - Last day of term 

 

 

 

 


